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Motor City Mitten Mission is a nonprofit 501c3 charity established by Gail Marlos in
2018 to help feed, clothe and facilitate living in housing and providing basic social
services for the homeless in the tri-county area. Our teams go out every day, rain, shine,
snow, sleet and even on holidays bringing food, drink and clothing to the needy!

To date, MCMM has provided 250,000 meals with our church St. John contributing over
8,000 prepared in our own church kitchen with the help of Harutyun Dulger, Tom and
Michele Margossian, Jerry Dayinian, Charles Semarjian, Patti and Garry, and our beloved
Marvin Chacker who is watching us from heaven. Countless others have helped over the
years with the guidance of Hayr Soorp and our Der Armash, who is now in Pennsylvania.

We are always looking for donors and helpers to prepare meals for our ministry at St.
John Armenian Church. Without you, our congregation will not be able to continue
feeding our needy and hungry friends living in the streets. Won't you please help and
join us? Thank you and God Bless!

If you wish to participate in this ministry, please contact Harutyun Dulger at
(313) 333-6915 or click here to be directed to the St. John giving page. You can also
send a check made out to St. John Armenian Church with MCMM in the memo line.


https://abundant.co/stjohnarmenianchurch/mcmm

